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Dear Families and Caregivers, 
 
Welcome back to the 2023-24 school year! I have had a wonderful summer getting to know our 
students and staff.  I would like to first thank our amazing educators for a job well done for ESY 
23!  
 
Thank you to all the families who made it our virtual and in person welcome coffees.  I 
appreciate your time and check in and look forward to many more connections over the year! 
You will have an opportunity to participate in focus groups and surveys to help further inform 
my entry this fall! I look forward to learning about your experiences in Westwood.  
 
Joining our administrative team, help me in welcoming Emily Kessel in the role of Department 
Head for Special Education at Westwood High School.  Please also help me in welcoming Glen 
Atkinson to the Martha Jones community as department head.  Also help me in welcoming our 
new and returning instructional assistants, teachers and staff!  
 
 
Finally, you have or will recently receive your Annual Notice of Procedural Safeguards. Please 
keep this document handy all year as a resource on rights related to the Special Education 
process.  
 
I wish you all a wonderful last bit of summer and look forward to an amazing school year! 
Please reach out to my office if I can be of any service to you! 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Susan 
Susan Maselli, MS Ed., BCBA, LABA 
Director of Student Services 
 
Enclosures - Parent’s Notice of Procedural Safeguards 
 

http://www.westwood.k12.ma.us/
https://www.doe.mass.edu/sped/prb/
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